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The importance of a hemophilia registry

Andrei Radu Tomai M.D. and Prof. Olafur Sigurjonsson

• The need for a uniformized curricula in Hemophilia 
management

• How much do we need a national registry for hemophilia 
patients?

• Prenatal screening of the relatives of hemophilia patients

• From no testing to genetic testing: How far should we go?






